
IMMEDIATE ACTION 

SERVICE BULLETIN 
NUMBER4 Rev, Date: 2-15-46 

SUBJECT: Maintenance of Fuel System 

MODELS AFFECTED: All Models Manufactured up to and including 
December, 1945 

As a safety precaution, it should be noted that the drain fitting in the bottom 
of the gasoline tank has a bronze or copper wire cloth screen soldered into 
the brass bushing which is screwed into the fitting on the tank. 

It is highly advisable to remove this brass assembly and clean off all 
accumulations of foreign matter at intervals of each one hundred hours of 
flight. With the assembly removed, the tank should be thoroughly flushed 
with gasoline to rinse out any sediment which may have lodged in the tank, 

PIPER AIRCRAFT CORPORATION, LOCK HAVEN. PA .. U. S. A. 


